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                                                                       October 01, 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 

As per the directives of the District Education Officer, 

Haryana, the school will remain closed on Friday, October 

04, 2024 on account of Haryana State Legislative Assembly 

Elections. 

 

The school will reopen on Monday, October 07, 2024.  
  
 
 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
 
 


